
 
 

 
  

 
 

  

 

Shortage Resolution 

 

 
 
Resolution:  
Supply has improved and NH 
pharmacy has been able to access 
sufficient stock of EPINEPHrine 1 
mg/10 mL pre-filled syringes (PFS) 
for wardstock areas and crash kits. 
 
Practice Implications: 
Clinicians can continue to use 
EPINEPHrine 1 mg/10 mL PFS as 
supplied in crash kits and relevant 
wardstock locations.  
 
Thank you to NH staff and 
physicians for your patience during 
these shortages. 
 
 
 

Date: December 20, 2024 

Drug Shortage Resolution ✓ 
Drug Discontinuation  

Medication Change  

Best Practice  

 

For the information of 
physicians, nurses,  
and pharmacists. 

 

 

For further information please contact 
the NH Medication Use Management 
Pharmacists: 
 
• mumpharmacist@northernhealth.ca 
 

PLEASE POST 
 

 

EPINEPHrine 1 mg/10 mL Pre-Filled Syringes 
  

 
 
  


